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March 3, 2020  

Hello Summer 2020 Study Abroad Students: 

As you would expect, coronavirus (COVID-19) is at the forefront of conversations across all 
levels at Bentley. Bentley continues to monitor the evolving situation closely, and we want you 
to be aware that at this time, all summer travel is under consideration. We will make a decision 
soon about how to move forward, and we will update you as soon as possible. However, we 
have decided to postpone the Summer 2020 Program Meeting until at least after Spring 
Break, so we can have more definitive information to offer you. If you have any questions or 
concerns that you would like to address now, please don’t hesitate to reach out to our office 
either by email, phone or in person. 

Best, 

Cronin Office of International Education 
Adamian Academic Center, 161 
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Visit us: bentley.edu/international-education 

Follow us: 
facebook/bentleyuabroad | twitter.com/bentleyuabroad |Instagram.com/bentleyuabroad 

  

  

  

 

 

 


